			UASSP Membership Update

September 13, 2022

Secondary Administrators,

We hope it has been a great year so far in the few weeks that school has been in session. 

You are receiving this email as a reminder that it is time to register for UASSP and NASSP for the 2022-23 school year. This applies to both new members as well as those that have been members in the past. 

Here at UASSP, we strive to provide you with up-to-date professional development in our assistant principal, mid-winter, and summer conferences. Our website, social media platforms, and power hours provide you with additional communication and professional development. 

As a member of UASSP and NASSP, you can turn to us for timely information, targeted educational programs, networking opportunities, professional and legal advice, and other specialized assistance. Please note just some of the benefits for being a member:
1. A nationwide network of over 40,000 members
2. Peace of mind with $1,000 in state legal fees and $10,000 in national legal fees
3. $1,000,000 liability insurance
4. Member-only discounts for UASSP and NASSP conferences, conventions and educational materials
5. UASSP and NASSP websites, newsletters and updates, professional magazines, monthly Power Hour, podcasts, conferences and other professional opportunities
6. A voice for you and your school about legislative priorities
7. Collaboration opportunities with state/national educational and political leaders
8. Potential recognitions and awards for you and your school at the state and national level
9. Networking opportunities with other secondary administrators
10. And more.......go to our website at uassp.org for more information
All secondary administrators working in a school or at the district/state level are invited to join. The cost to join is $175/UASSP and $250/NASSP for a total of $425 for both. 

Yesterday, I attended a State Superintendent's meeting where they expressed support of the administrators in their districts joining UASSP. Our State Superintendent, Syd Dickson, stood up and told the group that she, too, will be joining UASSP this year!

You can register online at uassp.org under membership with the option to pay by card, or mail a check to:

UASSP
PO Box 773
Springville, UT 84663

Don't forget to register for UASC (Utah Association of Student Councils) as well. The cost is $85 per school. Your student leaders will be able to participate in collaboration opportunities with other student leaders across the state and nation, and be eligible for leadership positions and awards at both levels. 

We are excited that you will be part of our professional organization. We appreciate all that you do for the secondary students in Utah. Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

Rhonda
#couragetolead









